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Agreement for Partial Demolition and Reconstruction Services of a Commercial Building for
the State Route 55 Improvement Project Between Interstate 5 and Interstate 405

Overview

On April 11, 2022, the Orange County Transportation Authority issued an invitation for bids for partial
demolition and reconstruction services of a commercial building necessary for the State Route 55
Improvement Project between Interstate 5 and Interstate 405. Bids were received in accordance with
the Orange County Transportation Authority's public works procurement procedures. Board of
Directors' approval is requested to execute the agreement.

Recommendation

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Agreement No. C-2-2154 between the
Orange County Transportation Authority and Golden Gate Steel, Inc. doing business as Golden Gate
Construction, the lowest responsive, responsible bidder, in the amount of $2,046,700, for partial
demolition and reconstruction services of a commercial building for the State Route 55 Improvement
Project between Interstate 5 and Interstate 405.

File #: 22-4348, Version: 1

Orange County Transportation Authority Printed on 1/13/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

